Golda Velez

please REJECT this permit. i grew up going to the Santa Ritas, 1 think of them as a second home,
and the key thing about them was the fresh air. Any decrease in air quality, even just "cosmetic" is a
huge loss. Do NOT grant a permit that will degrade our valuable natural resources for decades or
centuries, this is irreversible. The value to each individual is hard to measure in business metrics but

you are causing a loss to millions of people, who can no longer have a pristine location to restore
life.



